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The 30th Anniversary is marked as a great success for Korea University of 

Technology and Education. With distinct academic excellence and history, 

KOREATECH has been providing resources, knowledge and experience to its 

students and faculties as well as the global community.  
 

KOREATECH and Rajamangala University of Technology Lanna are long-

standing partners and friends. We have overcome many academic challenges 

and achieved many goals together.  Over the past 5 years, due to your vision 

and incomparable leadership, we have increased number of exchange students 

and faculty members as well as organized many camps and projects enriching 

culture and network between two universities, with TVET-CAMPUS Working 

Committee as our most successful project. As our friendship deepens, we will 

bring about more interesting programs to benefit our students and look forward 

to a closer and more fruitful partnership. 

 

On behalf of Rajamangala University of Technology Lanna, I would like to 

congratulate you on the 30th anniversary. I wish for an enjoyable celebration 

and continued success.  

 

Thank you. 

 
 


